
Submitter: Alec Erland 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

As an owner of a UTV and a dealer for offroad vehicles the personal and professional 

benefit of being able to operate class 1 3 and 4 all terrain vehicles on public roads 

would be incredible. I strongly believe the amount of tourism revenue generated 

would have such a positive impact on local business it's hard to ignore not to mention 

the revenue for the state. 


